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Wytopp is in full swing and the last test is scheduled for May 7th. Early
results have been very promising. Science will be tested in fourth, eighth
and tenth grade and writing will be tested in third, fifth, seventh and
ninth. | really appreciate all the effort parents and staff have put forward
to allow our students to shine when they are compared to their peers
from around the state. | am excited to share the results with our students
which will happen May 13th at our Wytopp celebration.

Also we have fantastic news to share about our ACT results. Each of our
Juniors scored high enough to earn either the Performance or the Honor
level Hathaway which could award them up to $1680 per semester at a
WY community college or at the University of Wyoming. Our school
average ACT worked out to bea 26.6 and as far as my research has
led me to believe, this will position us as the highest achieving high
school in the state and one of the best in the nation. Thank you students
for putting your best foot forward and representing our community in
such a powerful and positive way.
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Also | would like to thank all the educators along these students' paths that contributed to this success. It doesn't
happen by accident. | hope all of us take this moment to realize what efforts are given to our students each day.

Athletics: HS Track

Total students on roster:
15 (5 girls, 10 boys)

MS Track
Total students on roster:
27 (18 boys, 9 girls)

HS Golf
Total Students on roster:
5 (3 girls, 2 boys)

Which puts the total number of students participating in athletics this spring at 47 students out of a possible

68 total students! Go Big Blue!
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EEA Chapter News

Results are in! I'm proud to say all our complete 4- man
teams met their team goals of placing at Wyoming FFA
State Convention in the top 10.

The Agricultural Mechanics Team was 9th with Yoshi
leading our team and Kruze coming up next. Erik and
Sara rounded out the team. This was Erik’s best State
Convention and | am so proud of his growth and
knowledge. | am so impressed with Sara’s Pioneer spirit
in filling out this team so the other members could
compete. She put so much effort into her “test” and
welds.

Poultry coming in 9th at State with Kaitlyn leading our
team at 10th and Will right behind her. I'd like to
remind everyone we have two middle school members
on our high school team. Brooklyn and Payton rounded
out the team. | can’t say enough about this team and
their dedication to bettering themselves.

High School Horse had Allison leading our team with
near perfect scores in each event. Belle rounded out this
team of two.

Jr. High Horse had Breckyn leading our team earning
herself a 6th at State. Karidee rounded out this team of
two. These two horse teams will combine next year to
compete at the high school level.

Jr. High Livestock earned 9th at State with Cachelynn
ranked 14th and Quinlan 19th. Shelby and Gavin
rounded out the team. This is a young team that | hope
stay together. Each one brings a specific skill set
allowing them to earn such high team rankings at their
contests all year.

Agricultural Sales earned a ranking of 8th place with
Bree leading our team and Eliza close behind. Karidee
and Cameron rounded out the team. It was a joy to see
this team really enjoy this competition this year...and
who wouldn't want to sell honey chocolates?

Environmental and Natural Resources had Macklan
leading our team. This was Matthew's last year on this
team which he has competed in for 4 years. Cash and
Nicholas rounded out the team. We will be looking for a
team member so this young team can grow and
compete.

Congratulations Bree on your 5th place at State!! | can't
tell you how phenomenal Bree was. Her speech was
delivered with precision and compassion.

Congratulations Matthew, Nicholas, Layne, and Liam.
Wyoming FFA State Champions in Talent. To say these
young men are outstanding is an understatement. They
rocked the State Convention every session. Mr. Thoren
and | found ourselves playing the role of advisors and
body guards this week.

Matthew was finally awarded his FFA State Degree and |
think will continue in FFA for his American FFA degree.

As CTE Educators, we enjoyed taking the students on
local tours of industries in the Cheyenne area. We
visited the Next Gen feed supply company in Burns.
This tour was absolutely fascinating! We learned from
the ground up how to start a successful
business. Next, we visited Croell Concrete
where the students learned about the
concrete industry.

We are a growing chapter with so much
| energy and ability. Ten Sleep FFA made our
community proud at our FFA State
Convention.

~ Mrs. Forsihee

Nicholas Blutt, Matthew Blutt, Layne Jordan, and Liam Jordan performing at State FFA.




| cannot believe May is here... and that means our end-
of-the-year band concert is tomorrow! Our bands, 5-
12, have been preparing for this concert since the New
Year. The theme will be Movies in Ten Sleep and | am
excited to announce that we have so many cool movies
represented! Before the movies begin, our
kindergartners will be graduating, so please make sure
to be on time! Our students have thoroughly enjoyed
preparing for this concert and | have seen many
students find their love for playing through their
progress. The 5th and 6th graders are excited to show
off their performance skills, the 8th graders are excited
to perform for the first time this year, and the high
schoolers are excited to show you their fun movie
themes! We will be presenting 8th grade music awards
as well as high school music awards at this time. Make
sure to attend, May 2nd at 6:00pm.

The high school classes that are not performance based
are excited for an eventful end of the year with a variety
of projects based on music preference and how they
will apply what they learned in music class to their
future endeavors! | am very excited to hear about their
love of music and how they see it influencing their
future.

The high school band students performed at the
WHSAA Music Performance Assessment in mid-April
where they performed as a large-group and individual
variety of certificates

soloists. They received a

NELSON PERFORMANCE

Jhett Taylor, Kelsie Griffin, Belle Starbuck, Jadeyn Opstad, Grace Gertsch, Brandon Mills, Jesse
Blazo, Mrs. Kienzle, Eli Fox at the WHSAA Music Performance Assessment.

expressing their musical abilities and they all did
wonderfully! Students are rated on a scale of |-V (I is
superior, Il is excellent, Ill is good etc.) and each
student received either a | or a Il for their solo and the
large-group received a Il+! Please congratulate each
student for the wonderful performance!

The elementary students may not be receiving ratings,
but they are just as busy as ever. Throughout our end-
of-the-year units, we have been reviewing what we
have learned through the year and are learning so
much more as we go.

The kindergarten and first graders have continued
their Carnival of the Animals unit and have played a
variety of instruments to rhythms and the beat, sang
many different songs, and moved to the music they
hear as they see fit. It is a wonderful thing to see
students express themselves in their actions when put
to music.

The second and third graders have recently concluded
a unit about Peter and the Wolf where they learned
how to identify the instruments of the orchestra and
are great at identifying tone color. They also love to
"mime" the story they learned to the music that
accompanies it.

The fourth graders have continued their unit on
musical theatre and are some of the most creative
students | know. They have performed, analyzed,

reacted and created throughout the unit so far and
- ' their ideas are spectacular and

always well explained in
reference to the music and
activity.

| cannot express my admiration
" of each and every student

= enough! They are all so
- wonderfully talented, smart,
gifted, and musically oriented
ARTS that it blows my mind. | am so
_ lucky to be able to teach and
o make music  with  these

students!

~  See you all on May 2nd at
= 6:00pm!

Mwsically, Mrs. Kienzle




Artistic Horizons

Ten Sleep Art students have been broadening their
artistic horizons during the 23-24 school year by actively
participating in art events near and far. Alongside
attending the University of Wyoming Art Intensive, our
students also had the remarkable opportunity to engage
in the Sheridan Art Intensive this Spring. This intensive
program provided hands-on experience across diverse
mediums, from leatherworking to linocut printmaking,
expressive drawing to ceramic texture sculpture, and
even hand-printed silk screen  t-shirts  students
broughthome as event merch. The Sheridan Art
Intensive undoubtedly lived up to its name, offering an
intense morning of immersive art-making.

One of the most memorable aspects of this year's
Sheridan Art Intensive was the captivating performance
by the Department of Music. This interdisciplinary
collaboration featured four original compositions that
intertwined live singing and instrumental elements with
technology-driven  audio-visual components. The
innovative concert provided a truly engaging sensory
experience, enriching the overall event for our students
and demonstrating the power of art to transcend
boundaries. The opportunity to forge connections with
college staff and explore new art forms proved
invaluable to all participants.

The pinnacle of our art travel endeavors was the
Wyoming State Art Symposium, a prestigious event that
stands alone in its celebration and recognition of student
artists on a statewide scale. The Wyoming State Art
Symposium is the largest single art show of High School
art in the Nation! The sight of the Ford Events Center in
Casper filled to capacity with the finest young artists
from across Wyoming was awe-inspiring. Our students
found themselves immersed amidst a breathtaking array
of 2D and 3D artworks, a testament to the vibrant
creativity thriving within our state and the recognition of
their own artistic endeavors.

Artistic excellence was duly acknowledged at the
Symposium, with works receiving accolades ranging
from blue ribbons to purple ribbons for 3D artistic
discovery, First Lady of Wyoming Awards, and purple
Congressional ribbons. Although only 25% of artworks
earned coveted blue ribbons, our Ten Sleep Art students
excelled, with a remarkable 37% of submissions
receiving this prestigious honor.

Izzy Fox, Grace Gertsch, and Cameron Carter busy creating at the
Art Symposium in Casper.

This exceptional achievement reflects the dedication and
talent nurtured within our art program.

Completing our enriching journey was visiting The
Nicolaysen Art Museum, where students could admire
works by Wyoming teachers, contemporary artists, and
iconic historical figures such as Salvador Dali and Pablo
Picasso. Despite the whirlwind nature of the event, those
who attended for the full three days found themselves
immersed in a world of artistic inspiration and
appreciation.

Even students from grades 6th, 7th, and 9th who
joined us for a day trip to the State Art Symposium were
deeply impacted by the experience, expressing a desire
for more time to absorb the wealth of art on display.
Their enthusiasm underscores the importance of
fostering a highly engaged art program at all levels, from
our local community to statewide events, to
continuously enhance the educational journey of our
Ten Sleep Art students.

As we reflect on these transformative experiences, we
eagerly anticipate building upon this foundation to
establish a lasting tradition of artistic excellence and
exploration within our school community.

~ Mrs. MUy




Counselor’'s Corner

It's hard to believe that May is here and summer plans
are underway!

Senior’s last day is May 8! At graduation, traditionally,
senior scholarships, awards, honors, and future plans are
announced. That is, if students fill out my form and write
something down that they would like read off at
graduation... There has been some talk among staff
about how to honor those not going to the traditional
college. | would like to put it out there that staff does
recognize, value, and respect all post-secondary plans.
Just because it is not put on a “pedestal” during the
graduation ceremony, does not mean that those choices
are “less than”. Starting in the 8th grade (formally), | talk
to students about planning for their future; whether that
is a trade, the workforce, or college, or another route. All
choices are valid and accounted for. | am not a counselor
who pushes college because for some, it just might not
be a fit. And that is perfectly fine. Students need to find a
path that suits their needs, and desires, and ultimately
their happiness is most important. There is a growing
need in society for the trade industry. Our school has
been making several efforts to expose students to new
ideas and opportunities. For example, students can take
industry-recognized courses and receive certifications.
This not only looks great on a resume, but also gives
students some great base knowledge and an advantage
when heading out our doors. We have brought in
numerous guest speakers on careers and careers in the
trades field. Our CTE program has some amazing
equipment and they offer some unique opportunities.
Some examples are: a greenhouse on site, a welding

competition, and multiple industry tours. The
opportunities are really endless; students need to seek
out these opportunities and make the most of them!
Another example that some might not be aware of: as a
small school, we are able to offer both FFA and Skills
USA. Not many schools our size can have both of these
programs and run them with success!

Student Council News: Candidate applications are out.
They are due April 29. Middle School elections and
speeches are May 2. High School speeches and elections
are May 6. Results will be announced at the assembly
May 13.

Secret Service: The secret service club has sponsored an
UNO tournament in an effort to promote and celebrate
good sportsmanship. Dues to some absences, we are a
little slow at completing the brackets but hope to wrap
that up in the near future.

WYTOPP State Testing: Testing is underway. The
window closes on May 10. So far the results are beyond
outstanding. Thank you for valuing your child’s
attendance. If a student has to be absent, we offer a
makeup time. However, that means that they are missing
their regular class time. It all works out, but it is
something the school has to plan for and work through.

Sources of Strength: The peer leader group has been
working on coming up with healthy activities to help with
the last day of school fun. The whole school will be
headed to the park on Friday, May 17 for a fun time;
connecting and celebrating the end of the year.

Swimming Lessons

Swimming lessons at the Worland Aquatic Center will be available to
Ten Sleep students Monday thru Thursday,

June 3rd - 6th and June 10th - 13th.

Lessons will be from 9:45 to 10:15 and the bus will leave the school
at 9:10. Registration forms are attached to this newsletter.

Please return the registration forms and payment to the school by
May 16th. Lessons will be $65.00 per child. Please make checks out

to Worland Aquatic Center.
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An additional $10.00 per family is required to help defray
transportation costs. Please make checks out to

Washakie County School District #2.




Love & Logic

Showing Appreciation for Teachers

A recent article published in the journal of the
American Educational Research Association reported
that teachers across the world feel undervalued and
unappreciated. Teacher appreciation week is May 6-
10 this year, and we encourage parents to show
appreciation to teachers for their continued
dedication to teaching our kids. This year we will look
at some ways that parents can show gratitude to
teachers throughout every school year.

The Best Gifts for Teachers

One way we can send a big thanks to educators is by
helping our kids view all teachers with great respect.
A powerful strategy for achieving this goal involves
allowing our kids to overhear us talking positively
about their teachers. You've probably noticed your
children’s eyes glazing over as you've tried to lecture
them about some essential truth. In contrast, you've
seen how closely they listen when they see that you're
trying to have a private conversation! Experiment with
this:

At least twice a week intentionally let your children
overhear you saying something positive about their
teachers. Do this for the rest of the school year.

All dedicated educators want to be appreciated for
their hard work and long hours. It's amazing

Photo courtesy of Tess Andérson

Prom 2024

to realize that teachers can take classrooms full of
kids with different needs, abilities, behaviors, and
troubles and turn them into high-powered learning
teams. Teachers deserve to be appreciated for this
miracle!

Another gift we can give them involves our own
parenting. The most wonderful display of our
appreciation is to send them students truly ready to
be respectful, responsible, and eager to learn.

No doubt this gift also benefits our children, who will
rise to the top when equipped with such character
attributes. In addition to letting our kids hearing our
positive comments about their teachers, here is list of
a few additional things you can do to help teachers
help your kids succeed:

~ Ensure that they are doing chores without reminders
at home, so that they know how to do assignments
without reminders at school.

~ Allow very little time with technology, including
video games, texting, surfing the web, watching
videos, television, etc. These activities make it more
difficult for our children to remain calm and content at
school.

~ Have family meals together, where you enjoy each
other and talk about all the things you've learned
during the day.

~ Dr. Chhorlesy Foy, Love and Logle

Back Row: Sara Wittlief, I1zzy Fox, Jadeyn
Opstad, Cora Norman
Middle Row: Bryce Miller (on shoulders),
Payton Norman, Jesse Blazo, Brooklyn
Norman, Christopher Blutt, Wyatt Turgeon,
lan Dykstra, Hayden Phelps, Kiyoshi
Smith, Kruze Forshee, Erik Harstad, Eli
Fox

Front Row: Allie Griffin, Belle Starbuck,
Kelsie Griffin, Bree Jackson, Grace
Gertsch, Eliza Whitlock

According to Mayme Breeden Bader,

Ten Sleep’s first prom, in 1938, was

held in the newly built gym and class

rooms. The theme was "Somewhere
Over the Rainbow.”




Nurse's Corner

Sports Physicals May 2nd and 14th, for 2024-2025 School Year

Adrienne S. O'Neal FNP-C will be offering sports physicals on Thursday May 2 (grades 4-6) and Tuesday May
14 (grades 7-11), for the 2023-2024 school year at Ten Sleep School. If you would like your student to receive
a physical with Adrienne, please complete the health history portion of the WHSAA School Physical
Examination form, sign all three parent signature areas and return with payment to the front office. Forms will
be sent home with students, and extra forms will be available at the front office. Cost of the physical is $25.00.
Please make checks payable to Wyo Care Clinic. Here is a little background information about Adrienne, you
can also visit her website at wyocareclinic.org.

Adrienne is a board certified Family Nurse Practitioner and has worked in healthcare for nearly fifteen years.
She received her associate’s degree from Dakota Wesleyan University, her bachelor’s degree from Grand
Canyon University, and her master’s degree from Walden University. Adrienne currently holds certifications in
BLS, ACLS, PALS and is a proud member of the American Academy of Nurse Practitioners. Adrienne’s
healthcare background includes pediatrics, mental and behavioral health, geriatrics, memory care, wound care,
and family medicine.

All students who would like to participate in Middle School or High School athletics next school year (5th-12th
grade) will need to obtain a WHSAA approved physical before participating in any school sponsored athletic
activity. Please obtain your physical before the start of the 2024-2025 school year!

Student Immunizations for 2024-2025 School Year

Please make sure your student is up to date on their immunizations before the start of school next fall.
Wyoming State Law, states all students must be immunized in accordance with the Advisory Committee on
Immunization Practices (ACIP). Students ages 11-12 are required to receive the Tdap
(Tetanus/Diphtheria/Pertussis) booster. Immunizations may be received at Public Health (Call 307-347-3278 to
make an appointment) or with your healthcare provider.

There are also two other immunizations that you may want to consider for your child: HPV (Human
Papillomavirus) and Meningococcal (bacterial meningitis). These vaccinations are strongly recommended by the
CDC but are not required by law. HPV is a very important vaccine that prevents infections which can cause
cancer. The Meningococcal vaccine prevents meningitis, (infection of the lining of the brain and spinal cord) and
infections of the blood. Meningococcal disease is a rare but severe disease with a significant risk of death or

lasting disabilities.

Thank You

The Ten Sleep/Hyattville Lions Club has acquired a very helpful vision
screening tool that is available for local schools and organizations to
borrow. Thank you Rob and Sue Drafton for your help in arranging for
the use of the Plusoptix vision screener here at Ten Sleep School. We
appreciate all of the support from our local Lions Club members!




Library Events

MAY AFTER THE BELL

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
29 30 01 02 03
No ATB Zoo Planter No ATB
05 07 08 08 10
Squirt gun Mother's day No ATB Garden Tower No ATB
painting gifts
13 14 15 15 17
Pebbles Rock Outside games = ATB returns in No ATB Last day of
Snake August School

COMING SOON
to

TEN SLEEP LIBRARY

beginning \mg%%m%?o@ o Summm RfADmC]

TUESDAYS, WEDNESDAYS, AND THURSDAYS

JUNE 3-27
10:00-11:30

FOR MORE INFORMATION CALL
307 366 2348

AHAD. e

—\§ \
' Gt
Ten Sleep Library \’/&ﬁ R




Board Briefs

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING AGENDA (Monday, March 11, 2024)

1. MEETING OPENING

A. Call to Order

B. Pledge of Allegiance

C. Roll Call Erin Blutt, Bill Murphy, Jared Lyman, Marc Dykstra, Shana Harstad, Annie Griffin, Robert Griffin, Rachel
Casteel and Neysha Lyman

D. Adopt Agenda

Jared Lyman moved to adopt the agenda. Seconded by Bill Murphy. Motion carried 5-0.

. REPORTS AND RECOGNITIONS

. Student Recognitions - The Pioneer Way: Presented by Mr. Griffin.

. Recognition of Valedictorian and Salutatorian: Valedictorian Jacob Holiday and Salutatorian Isabelle Fox
. NHS Recognitions - Mrs. Wiechmann

. Superintendent Report / New School Update-Mrs. Griffin

. GUESTS AND PATRON COMMENTS

2
A
B
C
D
3
A. Visitor Input at Board Meetings: Comments taken from CJ Grimes, Sarah Anderson, Jody Smith, Chawna Wiechmann,
Nikki Erickson, and Lara Gertsch

4

A

B

C

D

E

. CONSENT AGENDA

. Business Manager Reports - Mrs. Casteel

. Principal Report - Mr. Griffin

. Approve Minutes of February 12, 2024, Regular Board Meetings
. Authorization and Payment of Outstanding Bills

. Approve Prepaid Bills

F. Approve Graduating Seniors: Jacob Gray Holiday, Isabelle Joy Fox, Jaden Gwen Opstad, Canyon David Egger,
Matthew Patrick Blutt, Sara Beth Wittlief, Cater Lucas Lungren, Cora Reghan Norman, Jacob Carter Fettig

Jared Lyman moved to approve the Consent Agenda as presented. Seconded by Bill Murphy. Bill Murphy abstained from
warrants #25350 and 3248. Motion carried 5-0.

5. DISCUSSION/ACTION ITEMS

A. Second Reading Policies 5.41 At Risk and 6.11 Drug Testing: Bill Murphy moved to approve 2nd reading of Policies
5.41 and 6.11. Seconded by Shana Harstad. Motion carried 5-0.

B. First Reading Policies 6.02 Parties and Dances, 6.03 Out of State Travel for Student Activities, 6.05 Student Councils
and 6.06 Activity Trips Sponsors: Jared Lyman moved to approve first reading of policies 6.02, 6.03, 6.05 and 6.06.
Seconded by Shana Harstad. Motion carried 5-0.

6. EXECUTIVE SESSION

Jared Lyman moved to go into Executive Session for the purpose of personnel, principal evaluation, and principal contract
at 7:42 pm. Seconded by Shana Harstad. Motion carried 5-0.

A. Personnel

B. Principal Robert Griffin's Evaluation

C. Principal Contract

Board reconvened at 10:23 pm. Jared Lyman moved to approve the executive session minutes as read in executive
session. Seconded by Shana Harstad. Motion carried 5-0.

Jared Lyman moved to approve Principal Robert Griffin's 2-year contract as presented in executive session. Seconded by
Marc Dykstra. Motion carried 5-0.

7. NEXT MONTH BOARD AGENDA ITEMS WYy O M I MG
Renew Certified Contract by April 15th. H AT H AN AY
Notify Initial Contract Teachers by April 15th.

8. ADJOURNMENT
A. Adjourn the Meeting: Meeting adjourned at 10:25 pm by Chairperson Erin Blutt

- L —

Make Celiapgas A Reaiicy
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MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY
Apr 29 30 May 1 2 3 4
2:30pm UW Signing Day Kindergarten Roundup Blue Friday, Afternoon Classes
Ceremony WY TOPP 2nd-3th Grade Math Golf (@ Wright
5:30pm Mental Health 1:00pm Sports Physicals HS Track Meet in Thermopolis
Walk/Run SE 6:00pm 5-12 Concert (Movies M3 Track Conference
6:30pm Ten Sleep UMW at Ten Sleep)
Graduation Dinner 6:00pm Kindergarten
6 7 8 B 10 11
6th Grade Class Tnp . :
Best of the Best in Lander Spring Golf Championship (Torrington)
MS Knowledge Bowl 5th Grade Class Tnp
{Riverside-Basin} 10:00am 7-9th Grade PE HS Track Regional @ Shoshoni
Seniors Last Day Hiking Final MNative American Day
Red Friday, Moming Classes
13 14 15 16 17 18
Awards Assembly During 4th Grade Field Trp to Lander HS State Track (@ Casper
Advocacy 9:00am Sports Physicals 4th Grade History Day - Blue Friday, Afternoon Classes
School Board Meeting 7:00 Worland End of 2nd Semester
Big Horn REA Anmnal Meeting End of 4th Qtr
20 21 22 23 24 25
Drivers Ed Begins
Staff Workday, No School
27 28 31 Jun 1

Teacher Appreciation Week

May 6-10

4/29/2024 1:34 PM



May 2024 Ten Sleep School

Lunch Menu

Hamburger Deluxe Chicken Nuggets Hot Dog or Chili Dog

Macaroni and Cheese French Fries Vegetables

Green Beans Mandarin Oranges Fruit

Fruit Milk Milk

—hﬂilk———
BBQ Chicken Drumsticks Spaghetti with Meat Sauce |Hoagie Chicken Fajita Bowl Pepperoni Pizza Ripper
Baked Beans Lettuce Salad French Fries Fruit Lettuce Salad
Fruit Garlic Bread Stick Fruit Milk Fruit
Milk Fruit Milk Milk
Milk
Italian Day Corn Dog Breakfast Day Fish Sticks All School Picnic
Garlic Bread Stick Green Beans Hash Brown Or
Lettuce Salad French Fries Oranges Chicken Nuggets
Fruit Fruit Milk Vegetables
Milk Milk Fruit
Milk

In accordance with federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, this institution is
prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex (including gender identity and sexual orientation), disability, age, or
reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity.

Program information may be made available in languages other than English. Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of
communication to obtain program information (e.g., Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language), should contact the responsible state
or local agency that administers the program or USDA’s TARGET Center at (202) 720-2600 (voice and TTY) or contact USDA through the Federal
Relay Service at (800) 877-8339,

To file a program discrimination complaint, a Complainant should complete a Form AD-3027, USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form
which can be obtained online at:

https:.//www.usda.gov/sites/default/files/documents/USDA-OASCRI620P-Complaint -Form-0508-0002-508-11-28-17Fax2Mail pdf, from any USDA
office, by calling (866) 632-9992, or by writing a letter addressed to USDA. The letter must contain the complainant's name, address, telephone
number, and a written description of the alleged discriminatory action in sufficient detail to inform the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights (ASCR)
about the nature and date of an alleged civil rights violation. The completed AD-3027 form or letter must be submitted to USDA by.

e mail: U.5. Department of Agriculture Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights 1400 Independence Avenue, SW Washington, D.C.
20250-9410;, or

o fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; or

¢ email: program.intake@usda.gov

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

Menu is Subject to change based on Availability.

Woashakie County School District #2 does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability in
admission to its programs, services, or activities, in access to them, in treatment of individuals, or in any aspect of their operations.
Woashakie County School District #2 Career and Technical Education department does not discriminate in enrollment or access to
any of the programs available: Welding, Agricultural Projects, Woods & Construction Projects, Ag Journalism. The lack of English
language skills shall not be a barrier to admission or participation in the activities and programs. The Washakie County School
District #2 also does not discriminate in its hiring or employment practices.

This notice is provided as required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Title IX
of the Education Amendments of 1972, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, and the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990.
Questions, complaints, or requests for additional information regarding these laws may be forwarded to the designated compliance
coordinator(s). 504 Coordinator: Chawna Wiechmann, Counselor, 242 Cedar St., Ten Sleep, WY, 82442, 307-366-2233. Title IX
Coordinator: Annie Griffin, 242 Cedar St. ,Ten Sleep, WY, 82442, 307-366-2233 x 500.



Ten Sleep School

PO Box 105
Ten Sleep, WY 82442
Phone: 307-366-2223
Fax: 307-366-2304
www.wsh2 k12 .wy.us

Do you want your teen to take a class that will teach skills that have the potential to be used
almost every day for the rest of their lives, save them from $400 fines and save you money
on insurance premiums? It’s not English Lit, or Trig or even American History or
Chemistry. It’s:

DRIVER'S EDUCATION!!

We will begin Monday, May 20th and continue through
Friday, June 2nd. Cost for the course is $75.00 for in
district students and $150.00 for out of district. Students
must have either a driving license or permit before D R I \/E S A F E LY
taking this course. Classes will be held from 8:30am until
4:30pm daily (with the probability of running later on
driving days). The front door to the school will be open
for student access. Please bring pencil & paper as the rest

of the instructional material will be provided. Lunch will
not be provided.

Each student will drive approximately 6-8 hours and
observe at least 10 hours. Students will practice driving
on dirt roads, residential areas, 2 lane highways as well as
the interstate. Please contact Mr. Ernie Beckley at 307-
272-2295 with any questions and contact the office 366

2233 x 420 if you wish to enroll your student.




TEN SLEEP PUBLIC SCHOOLS
SWIMMING LESSONS

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Swimming Lessons at the Worland Aquatic Center will be available to Ten Sleep Students Monday through Thursday
June 3rd— 6th and June 10th - 13th. Lessons are $65.00 per child. Lessons will be from 9:45 AM to 10:15AM and the
bus will leave the school at 9:10 AM.

Please return this letter to the school with cash/check made payable to: Worland Aquatic Center no later than May
16». Checks may be dated May 31=. Late registrations will be accepted only if there is room in the level desired.

***A $10.00 per family fee is required to defray transportation costs. Please make fuel checks payable to
Washakie County School District #2 on or before the first day of lessons. Please inform management of any medical
concerns you may have for your child.

Swim Courses Offered

L 1: Starfish (ages 4 & 5) L 4: Trout
L 2: Minnows L 5: Pike
L 3: Tadpoles L 6: Sharks & Dolphins

Names for levels and required skill sets are available at: www.worlandaquaticcenter.com
Please note, an adult is required to chaperone any preschool age children when riding the bus.

Sincerely,
Annie Griffin
Annie Griffin, Superintendent
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NAME AGE Grade LEVEL
Completed

***Sponsors are needed on the bus to and from the pool and between sessions to supervise
students. Without Sponsors, we will not be able to provide a bus.

Please Circle if you are able to help. YES NO

Parent’s Signature Telephone Number




